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As regards the repurposing I would like to question how easily wheelchair users and people with
walking difficulties are going to get to Barrow Wake when the car parking is at The Golden Hart.
They will also have to pass by a designated parking for riders taking horses out of horse boxes
and a cycle path. I, personally would like to see the existing a417 left open for local traffic and as
a feeder road for Cheltenham.

This is certainly not an environmentally-led scheme, we are in the middle of a climate emergency,
this proposed route will damage the natural environment, historical features and areas that are
vital for biodiversity. We need to preserve and protect the landscape, wildlife, flora and fauna
while we still have it.


